
Our Week In Year Two 
Friday 12th November 2021  

This week we have enjoyed starting to learn the songs and allocate the lines for our Christmas 
Concert. All the children have been excited and have loved starting the festive cheer. On 
Thursday we celebrated Remembrance Day. We had a really fun English lesson writing poems 
and then framing the poppy wreaths which we made. The real highlight of this week was using 
the VR googles to visit different capital cities in Europe.  

 

Maths-  This week in Maths we have been looking at the column method for subtraction. We 
used different maths resources to help the children see the concept of exchanging numbers. 
The children then successfully applied the learning to answer word problems at the end of the 
week.  

 
English– In English this week the children took on the role of the main character in the story and 
have been creating setting description. The children had the opportunity to research the jun-
gle and found lots of interesting information. They really enjoyed exploring their senses to make 
the setting come to life through their writing.  

  
Reminders: 
-Library is on a  Fridays, please ensure your children have all their reading books in school.  

-PE lessons will take place on Monday and Thursday afternoons.   

- Parents evening is on Tuesday 16th and Thursday 18th November—please arrive promptly for 
your time slot. 

- Children in Need is on the Friday 19th November— Children are allowed to wear slumber par-
ty clothes or anything spotty.  

 

Homework: 
- Spelling and phonics homework will be published on Teams. 
This week Mathseed homework is lesson 134. We also encour-
age you read with your child each evening and complete 
the quiz for their Accelerated Reader book.  

 

Thank you for your continued support,  

Miss Sperrin and Mrs King.  
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